
Excalibur Primary School
Ivy Lane, Alsager

STOKE-ON-TRENT, Cheshire
ST7 2RQ

Phone: 01270 685136
Fax: 01270 872825

Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

24 November 2015

Subject: Visit Santa Claus at the Christmas Fair Name: Miss Ann Other
Class: 3B

Dear Parents/Carers,

Visit Santa Claus at the Christmas Fair

There will be a Secret Santa Grotto at the Christmas fair on Friday 4th December.

For the price of £2.50, your child can visit Santa, receive a gift and a photo.

There are limited tickets available so could you please complete the slip below and return to
school by the morning of Friday 27th, to allow Santa time to allocate the gifts.

Please make sure you fill in your child’s name.

Yours sincerely,

Friends of Excalibur

________________________________________________________________________________

Santa’s Grotto Tickets

I would like __________ ticket(s) for Santa’s Grotto and enclose ________ (£2.50 each).

Signed………………………………………… Child’s name……………………………..


